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October 19, 2022 

Mr. Wayne Nastri 
Air Pollution Control Officer 
South Coast Air Quality Management District 
21865 Copley Dr, 
Diamond Bar, CA 91765 
wnastri@aqmd.gov 

Dear Mr. Nastri: 

Thank you for your participation in the Community Air Protection (CAP) Program and your 
continued commitment to protect California’s citizens and air quality. The purpose of this 
letter is to inform you that California Air Resources Board (CARB) staff have approved the 
following community-identified project plan: 

• PAVING PROJECT PLAN (2022-19CIP-SC) 

This approval allows South Coast Air Quality Management District to implement this 
measure, as outlined in the Community Emissions Reductions Program for the Eastern 
Coachella Valley community. Enclosed is a copy of the approval notice that will be posted on 
CARB’s website. Please also post the approval notice to your website, inform CARB staff of 
the link location, and include approved project plans in the air district’s Policies and 
Procedures for CAP Guidelines.  

If you have any questions or comments, please contact Rhonda Runyon, Manager in the 
Incentives and Technology Advancement Branch, by email at Rhonda.Runyon@arb.ca.gov or 
AB617incentives@arb.ca.gov. 

Sincerely, 

Scott Rowland, Branch Chief 
Mobile Source Control Division 

Enclosures 

cc: Rhonda Runyon, Manager, Incentives and Technology Advancement Branch 

Uyen-Uyen Vo, Manager, Community Emissions Reduction Programs, South Coast Air 
Quality Management District 
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